
 
 

The Congregational Church of Burlington 
will be welcoming new members on 

Sunday, March 30, 2014 during worship. 
 

An informational class is scheduled for 
Tuesday, March 25, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
If you are interested in joining this church family, 

please fill in this form and drop it into the offering plate 
or 

see Reverend Taylor or Sara Szafranski 
or 

contact the church office at burlingtoncch@snet.net 
 

Yes - I am interested in hearing more about becoming a member 

of the Congregational Church of Burlington. 
 

Name     

Phone Number     

Email address     

 


